
Erratum 

This erratum refers to website advert PR1601 . The request was for the repairs of Euro 3 

and Euro 5 starters, however we have changed the specification from repairing the starters 

to replacing the starters. Service providers interested in quoting will be required to quote on 

replacing new bus starters not repairs. 

 

Service provider whom have submitted a quote for this request will be required to submit a 

new quote.  

 

Quotation that will be received and the specifications are not in line with what we require will 

not be disqualified.   

 


